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Rules Committee,

Greetings fellow Oregonian.

It is high time to stop using the electoral college system and we can start right here. | want our
candidates to feel that they are not just looking for them here but looking for real popular
support and thus they visit our state and campaign here. I'm so very, very tired of winning the
popular vote and then loosing to the electoral vote. While were at it lets dump gerrymandering
- completely. No more. OUr government isn't responsive to us, the people when the vote is
nothing but a formality, like if mom says it's OK then it doesn't matter what dad says. Apt
metaphor? close enough.

Pass HB2927 today!

Thank you!
Kyle Hagestad
SW Portland

Kyle Hagestad
1lkyote@comcast.net
4533 SW Stephenson ST
Portland, Oregon 97219
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